
From: Flietner, Barbara J - DNR 
Sent: Friday, April 2, 2021 3:41 PM 
To: Joe Monforton 
Subject: RE: Map Comparisons 
 
Hi Joe, 
 
You can access all the public records for each of these sites on our BRRTS On the Web (BOTW) tracking 
database.  https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/topic/Brownfields/botw.html 
You search for the site based upon BRRTS #, address, name, etc.  In the database you can review (I 
suggest) those sites closure documents.  All the info is there.  
Wild Card BRTTS# 03-03-110339 
Davis BRRTS# 03-03-000273 
Davis does not have GW issues (hence the need for revisions) 
 
The correct drawing to use is actually in your closure packet as B.3.b, however, Metco used an incorrect 
B.3.b in the notifications 
 
Does this help?  I apologize as I was on vacation… 
Thanks! 
Barb 
 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Barb Flietner 
Phone: (715) 492-1891 
Barbara.Flietner@Wisconsin.gov 
 

 

From: Joe Monforton <jtmonforton@amerytel.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 1:03 AM 
To: Flietner, Barbara J - DNR <Barbara.Flietner@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Ron Anderson <rona@metcofs.com> 
Subject: RE: Map Comparisons 
 
Hi Barb, 
 
I thought I saw a reply from you, but it vanished as if recalled or deleted.  Maybe I did it 
accidentally.  Are these reports and closure filings public records?  I’m trying to get a handle on the 
complaints the DNR has against the METCO report.  I went and talked to Davis today, and tomorrow I’ll 
start tracking down the Wildcard site.  Any help will be appreciated. 
 
Joe    
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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From: Joe Monforton 
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 8:30 AM 
To: Barbara.Flietner@wisconsin.gov 
Cc: Ron Anderson 
Subject: Map Comparisons 
 
Hello Barb, 
 
Is there a chance could get copies of the plume maps from  the Wildcard and Davis reports?  I would like 
to see how they compare to what METCO provided in the “Pizza Place” report.  Based on the changes 
you requested, I assert that METCO has tried to bill me for their errors, and is now abandoning their 
responsibility. 
 
Joe Monforton 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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